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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

This is an excellent case report describing a poorly understood complication of ACDF 

surgery. The authors have described the case in great detail and the conclusion makes 

excellent points.  Whilst I understand the desire to make the case summary fit a 'history 

of presenting complaint' narrative, it feels confusing in some points and would be better 

served in chronological order. The paragraph entitled 'history of present illness' should 

be re-ordered to start with the presenting symptoms of cervical myelopathy.  The 

discussion section described the possible/probable causative link between carotid 

retraction (in the presence of significant risk factors) in an excellent way. However the 

conclusion section of the abstract states that the stroke 'should be attributed to prolonged 

carotid retraction and might have a long silent period'. I feel that 'should' is too strong a 

term for this association and should be altered to 'may' or 'probably was'. Overall, I 

commend the authors on an informative and thought provoking manuscript.  

 


